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We are deeply grateful to Heavenly Parent that as just the spring season started, we could hold our first 

weekend WS in the middle of an exuberant spring nature that surrounded us in our training Centre, 

inviting us to share the good news. 

 

On this occasion, we focus on creating a space not only for new guests but also for brothers and sisters to 

come and be renewed by the power of God's Divine word. We remember how our Continental Director 

gave us the homework to all brothers and sisters, to attend as much as possible Divine Principle lecture 

during this time, so we are moving in that direction. 

 

We could only have two guests and several members, in total 17. We try to make the effort of giving our 

very best to convey God's love and truth with the same intensity and intention regardless of the numbers. 

We felt how much God wants to convey His word to His children, and how much we all long to return 

joy to our Heavenly Parent. The sharing and bonding with brothers and sisters create a deeper heart 

connection between us all. 

 

It was especially enriching to listen to a lecture by Sergio Asti, one of our second gen. members. This 

interaction between 1º and the second gen., sharing God's word was one of the highlights of the WS. We 

want more and more to create this space where young and old come together and cooperate together in 

teaching and education programs. 

 

Special thanks to the precious help of our brothers and sisters, helping with devotion, by praying, 

lecturing, or as a cooking team, staff, spiritual parent, which without them, this WS would not be possible 

etc. This age of CIG is the age of unity, of one heart and one mind as a Community of true love. 

 

 

 

 


